
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 12th June 2023 

- We wish our 6th class students all the best as they move onwards to Secondary School.  

- The Board would like to thank the staff of Inch NS for their hard work and commitment 

to the school. 

- Well done to all the wonderful students who have represented the school so well this 

year. The Board are very proud of each child in the school and wish them a pleasant 

summer holiday.  

- Our Summer BBQ was a fantastic success, raising over 3000 euro towards our new 

Greenhouse, community garden and biodiversity area. Huge thanks to Ricci and Aisling 

Smith for providing the catering on the night and to the PA for making the event such a 

success.  

- Thank you to everyone who supported our Split the Pot fundraiser, it will resume in 

Term 1 of next year.  

- Active will take place next week, we hope everyone has an enjoyable week.  

- Congratulations to our 6th class students who made their confirmation in Kilmaley 

Church.  

- Finally we would like to wish everyone a pleasant Summer Holiday and we look forward 

to welcoming everyone back on Thursday 31st August.   

 

Signed: 

 

 

_________________________ 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


